
SKSR GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
APRIL 19, 2012 

 
 
 
     On April 19, 2012, the Sno-King School Retirees Scholarship Luncheon was held at the Unitarian 
Church in Edmonds.  Wonderful salads were enjoyed by all.  The Marimba Band from Sherwood 
Elementary provided an excellent program.  Linda Fitzgerald and Keith Lindaas presented scholarship 
to four seniors from our service areas. 
 
     It was also at this meeting that the slate of officers for next year was presented and voted on.  Ed 
Osborne moved we accept the slate as presented.  The motion was seconded and passed.  The following 
officers were then installed by Betty Odle. 
President:  Jim Siscel 
Vice President:  Roberta Hawkins 
Secretary:  Cheryl Bauer 
Treasurer:  Donna Murrish 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
Cheryl Bauer 
 
As a side note: Gary Ruel has agreed to be on the WSSRA Health Committee. 
 


